GPF NEWS

External Newsletter | Issue 08 | January - March 2015



LATEST NEWS

GAUTENG PARTNERSHIP FUND BEARING FRUIT

The Gauteng Partnership Fund (GPF) is showing significant growth, with most of its funded entrepreneurs having had success in the market to date.



READ MORE

DEPARTMENTS AND ENTITIES WITH CLEAN AUDITS ON THE RISE

An increasing number of national and provincial government departments and state-owned entities are getting their houses in order



READ MORE

AG'S PROVINCIAL AUDIT RESULTS IN NUMBERS

Auditor-General Kimi Makwetu says provincial governments showed a lot of improvement in this year's audit cycle compared to the 2012/13 financial year.



READ MORE

Visit our website to read more on these and other relevant stories relating to the housing industry:

http://www.gpf.org.za



Totally Concrete and African Construction Expos take place from 12 to 14 May 2015 at the Sandton Convention Centre in Johannesburg, South Africa to address Africa's infrastructure gap and ensure sustainable infrastructure development and economic growth across the sub-Saharan region. The event covers the full spectrum of project design, management and delivery and attracts more than 6000 construction professionals from over 40 countries. This year the event hosts the inaugural Housing for Africa Forum designed to help meet affordable housing delivery targets across Sub-Saharan Africa. With over 170 expert speakers across the conference and workshop programmes, delegates are guaranteed to leave the African Construction and Totally Concrete Expo with dozens of ideas and hundreds of contacts to make their jobs easier and more productive.

Special registration offer available for Gauteng Partnership Fund affiliates and partners: Register and quote code GPFDS01 to save 10%.